
Hague  Academy  of  International
Law:  Last  chance  to  register  for
the online Summer Courses 2021!

The Hague Academy of  International  Law is  holding its  Summer Courses on
Private International Law for the first (and perhaps last) time online from 26 July
to 13 August 2021. Registration is open until Sunday 27 June 2021 at 23:59 The
Hague time. More information is available here.

As you may remember, we announced in a previous post that the 2020 Summer
Courses were postponed and that  the only  prior  time that  the courses were
cancelled was World War II.

This year’s general course will be delivered by NYU Professor Linda Silberman
and is entitled The Counter-Revolution in Private International Law in the
United States: From Standards to Rules. The special courses will be given by
José Antonio Moreno Rodríguez, Mary Keyes, Pietro Franzina (former editor of
Conflictoflaws.net),  Sylvain  Bollée,  Salim  Moollan,  Jean-Baptiste  Racine  and
Robert Wai. The inaugural lecture will be delivered by Alexis Mourre, President of
the International Court of Arbitration of the ICC. The poster is available here.

The holding of the Summer Courses in times of the Covid-19 pandemic attests to
the perseverance of the Hague Academy, which has organised two live broadcasts
per day to cater to people living in different time zones.

Please note that “no certificate of attendance will be delivered upon completion of
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the  courses.  Instead,  each  attendee  will  receive  an  electronic  certificate  of
enrolment at the end of the session.”

If  you  are  interested  in  a  more  full-fledged  experience,  you  may  consider
registering for  the Winter Course,  which appears to be an in-person course.
Registration for the Winter Courses 2022 is open since 1 June 2021 and will end
31 July (scholarships) and 29 September 2021 (full fee). For more information,
click here.
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